Solidarity statement

The International ISBN Agency and its participating members, which number
more than fifty, gathered in Rabat on 12th, 13th and 14th September 2023
as part of its annual general meeting, express their solidarity with their
colleagues at the National Library of the Kingdom of Morocco, through
which they extend their heartfelt condoleances to all Moroccans, leadership
and people, as a result of the tragic earthquake that struck some of
Morocco's cities on Friday night, 8 September 2023. At this difficult and sad
time, we would like to convey our sympathy and support to moroccan
people as they continue their rescue efforts and seek to rebuild their lives
again.

The International ISBN Agency expresses its willingness to offer its support to

alleviate the effects and pain of this tragedy.
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